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I’m a 70 year old African American Woman. Had it not been for mail in ballots or 

absentee ballots, my grandfather would not have been able to vote. And although he 

voted using the option of absentee ballots, he was risking his life. The only reason 

#45 and his supporters want to dismantle our mail in ballots system as well as the 

USPostal service, is to take away our voting rights. This system has worked for 

Oregonians very well for many years and it should never be taken away from us and 

it should be extended nationwide.  


